10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 10 March 1986

I enclose a copy of a letter from
the Prime Minister about a village for
deprived children in Israel. The writer
suggests that the Prime Minister might
FindEtimer tovaisiit®it during heriishort
stay in Israel in May. I doubt that this
is possible but you might like to pass
on the suggestion to those preparing the
programme .

(C.D. Powell)

Robert Culshaw, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA
From the Private Secretary 10 March, 1986.

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank
you for your letter of 6 March about the Youth
Aliyah village for deprived children on Mount
Carmel. She was very pleased to hear of this,
and of the happy atmosphere at the school.

I have noted your suggestion that the
Prime Minister might visit the village during
her short stay in Israel, though I have to
say that she will be there for such a short
time that it may well not be possible to include
it. But it was very kind of you to put forward
the idea.

The Prime Minister has asked me to send
you her best wishes.

(C.D. Powell)

Mr.and Mrs. R. " Thornton




4 Robert.‘. G. Thornton 3 Red House Lane,

S. R.C.S. (ENG.) The Hill,
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